
Meeting: Council

Date: Wednesday 13 September 2017

Subject: Affordable housing supplementary planning document 
(SPD)

Report of: Councillor Jonathan Dow on behalf of the cabinet

The Council is asked to consider the minute and resolution of the Cabinet meeting 
held on 13 September July 2017 as set out below.

Further copies of the report to Cabinet are available on request – please see end of 
this report.  A copy may be seen on the council’s website by following the link 
below:

http://democracy.eastbourne.gov.uk/ieDocHome.aspx?bcr=1

The Council is recommended to:-

(1) Adopt the Affordable Housing SPD as set out in appendix 3 of the 
report to Cabinet.

(2) Revoke the Affordable Housing Implementation Technical Note 
(adopted 2013) as set out in appendix 4 of the report to Cabinet.

(Note:  Although delegated authority was given for minor or technical adjustments to 
be made to the SPD (Cabinet resolution 3), none have been made.)

Minute extract
Cabinet 13 September 2017

33 Affordable housing supplementary planning document

The Cabinet considered the report of the Director of Strategy, Planning 
and Regeneration regarding the affordable housing supplementary 
planning document.

The document sought Cabinet endorsement for formal adoption at Full 
Council on 15 November 2017.

Councillor Dow expressed his thanks to the Senior Planning Policy Officer 
for their work on the document.

Resolved: (1) That the Affordable Housing SPD as set out in Appendix 3 
be endorsed and recommend to Full Council for adoption. 
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(2) That the revocation of the Affordable Housing Implementation 
Technical Note (adopted 2013) as set out in Appendix 4 be endorsed and 
recommended to Full Council,. 

(3) That delegated authority be given to the Director of Regeneration and 
Planning in consultation with the Cabinet portfolio holder to make any 
minor or technical adjustments found necessary in the Affordable Housing 
SPD before it is presented to Full Council.

For a copy of the report please contact Democratic Services at 1 Grove Road, 
Eastbourne, BN21 4TW.  Tel. (01323) 415702 or 415021.
E-mail:  localdemocracy@eastbourne.gov.uk

For further information please contact:  
Matt Hitchen, Senior Planning Policy Officer
1 Grove Road, Eastbourne    Tel: (01323) 415253 (or internally on ext 5253)
E-mail: matt.hitchen@eastbourne.gov.uk
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